
DEFERRAL APPLICATION 

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 

Date: 02/10/2023 

Address: Unit #16, 10 Lightbeam Terrace, Brampton, ON 

I am the applicant for the minor variance application A-2023-0282. I understand 
based on the email received Megan Fernandes on Sept. 25, 2023 that this 
application cannot be supported by the city staff in the current situation. 
However, we want to work with city staff and make the required changes to the 
application so that it will be in a condition to be supported by the city staff. I 
request you to defer our application hearing for the next hearing date instead of 
our current hearing date i.e Oct. 03, 2023.  

 

Should you require any other information please feel free to contact me. 

 

Thank you 

Regards, 

Chetan Dalal 

Mob.:  

Email:  


